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Donna Conkling

From: Mitchell Stone <mitchelldstone@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, January 15, 2021 11:43 AM
To: Mayor; Clerk's Department
Subject: Coach Rippy and Crossway Field

CAUTION: External sender. 

Hello,  
 
When it comes naming Crossway Field after somebody, I cannot think of a more worthy recipient of this honor 
than Coach Rippy. Over the years no one has been more dedicated to Scarsdale athletics. Through his coaching 
and mentorship, he has instilled generations of Scarsdale children with values such as dedication, teamwork, 
and sportsmanship. He has been the ultimate role model and teacher, so writing this note of support was an easy 
decision. 
 
Thank you so much for your consideration. 
 
Best, 
Mitchell Stone (1 Sheldrake Rd, Scarsdale, NY, 10583) 
 


